
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League met on June 24, 2015 at 8:00. League Administrator Aggie 

Hampton called the meeting to order. 

The minutes of the May 20, 2015 meeting were read by Susan Goins. 

 Shirley Wilhoit moved to approve the minutes. 

 Sherry White seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer’s report with a General Fund balance of $2,727.70 and The 

Juniper Account balance of $510.00. 

Barbara Reynolds presented the Remembrance Fund report with a balance of $269.52. 

 Helen Hawkins moved to approve the financial reports. 

 Dusty Nelson seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Away Play – July covered by Ruth Hinkle’s group and August covered by Aggie’s group .   

The Juniper – Karen Liebman has agreed to assist Shirley Rodgers.  

Match Play – Proposal to separate League Match Play from League play with a separate pot of $5 per 

person.  Play on Wednesday could count for both. Proposal was tabled till next Wednesday.  On 

Wednesday, July 1, 2015, the members voted to not have Match Play for the league.  

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Susan Goins, Secretary 

 

 


